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Hello, 

 

Currently, the way the system operates for me is fine. My little LLC is so tiny, 

however, it's probably irrelevant to the discussion. 

 

I just don't want to be inundated with mail (e or snail) with this any change. Already 

so many things come to me (related to payroll, workers comp, etc.) that don't apply to 

me. So I hope if any change is made, someone, somewhere can assess what mail 

and missives need to go out to which parties.   

 

Also, I would never want to access any information from my phone. It's less safe than 

ones own network and I don't think it should be encouraged. Hence it's necessary to 

spend money building out that capability.  

 

Regards, 

Anna Nicholas 


